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Kindergarten, or new  students to the district:  
 
Illinois law requires that proof of an eye examination  by an optometrist or physician (such as an  
ophthalmologist) who provides eye examinations be submitted  to the school no later than  October 15th  
of the year the child is first enrolled or as required by the school for other children.  The examination  
must be completed within  one year prior to  the first day of the school year the child enters the Illinois  
school system for the first time.  The parent of any  child who is unable to  obtain an examination must 
submit a waiver form to  the school.    
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  


